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MEMO: 
TO ALL RID CUSTOMERS 

 
RID has received a number of complaints concerning private facilities.  

 
RID policy is not to get involved in private facility disputes. RID is not responsible for  
 
flooding, ditches full of debris, leaky ports or broken cement which affects water  
 
flow thru the private system. The ditch that runs thru your property is private. The home owners  
 
or home renters are responsible to maintain the ditches that deliver to their property. Ditches not  
 
being maintained hurt everyone downstream and causes everyone water loss and  
 
increased costs.    
 
 
 
 
 
 

For any questions please contact us on our website 
http://rooseveltirrigation.org/ 

 
Thank you for your cooperation  
Steve Harris 
WaterMaster 
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